[bookmark: _GoBack]The Johnson Planning Commission has a vacancy, and we are seeking applicants. The Planning Commission serves a vital role in the community to help develop planning policies. They are currently working on road and storm-water planning. The Planning Commission regularly meets at 7pm on the first Tuesday of the month at the Municipal Offices. Interested individuals are encouraged to attend the next meeting. If you are interested, or have questions, please contact me by email at tojadministrator@townofjohnson.com or by mail at PO Box 383, Johnson, VT 05656.
